
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Emailing: Remediation Work Plan as Submitted Burnett Oil Co., Jackson A31-H
Date: Thursday, November 20, 2014 7:22:39 AM

 
 
From: Robertson, Jeffery [mailto:jlrobertson@blm.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, November 20, 2014 7:00 AM
To: Natalie Gladden
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Johnny Titsworth; Leslie Garvis; Michael Burton; Michael Patterson; Kyle
 Adams
Subject: Re: Emailing: Remediation Work Plan as Submitted Burnett Oil Co., Jackson A31-H
 
This plan is approved as written with these conditions of approval:
 
This is in LPC area so all surface disturbance needs to be held to as little as possible
 to minimize the impacted on the chicken habitat.
 
This plan still needs to be approved by OCD. BLM approval of this proposal does not
 relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to adequately investigate
 and re mediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human
 health, or the environment, or if the location fails to reclaim properly.  In such an event that
 location does not re vegetate, or future issues with contaminants are encountered, the operator
 will be asked to address the issues until contaminant issues are fully mitigated and the
 location is successfully reclaimed.  In addition, BLM approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws/regulations.
Thanks 

Jeffery L. Robertson
BLM-CFO
Natural Resource Specialist
Office: 575-234-2230
Cell: 575-706-1920
jlrobertson@blm.gov
 
On Mon, Nov 17, 2014 at 2:18 PM, Natalie Gladden <ngladden@diversifiedfsi.com> wrote:
All,

Attached you will find the remediation work plan for the Jackson A31-H for Burgundy Oil
 Co., Inc. for the release date of 10/22/2014.  Please respond to this email if you approve or if
 you have any changes to this plan.

Thank you and have a great afternoon!

Natalie Gladden
Environmental Director
DFSI Environmental Services
Cell: 575-602-1786
Office: 575-964-8394
Fax: 575-964-8396
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Email: ngladden@diversifiedfsi.com

The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and
 confidential use of the recipients(s) named above.  If the reader of this message is not the
 intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are
 hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review,
 dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited.  If you have
 received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail, and delete the
 original message.

Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments:

Remediation Work Plan as Submitted Burnett Oil Co.,  Jackson A31-H

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving
 certain types of file attachments.  Check your e-mail security settings to determine how
 attachments are handled.
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